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Overnight Detours Planned for Next Week at the I-95/I-295 North 
Interchange 

I-295 East to See a New Traffic Pattern 
 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – FDOT will have multiple overnight closures and detours 
throughout the I-95/I-295 North Interchange Operational Improvements project 
beginning Sunday, March 31 for roadway and bridge construction operations, weather 
and unforeseen circumstances permitting. Please note that times may be adjusted to 
avoid conflicting detour traffic along the routes. 
 
Closures scheduled Sunday, March 31 through Thursday, April 4 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
the following morning:  

• U.S. 17 closed: Northbound drivers will detour to Busch Drive to I-95 north and 
take Airport Road to reconnect with U.S. 17. Southbound drivers will detour to 
Airport Road to I-95 South and take Busch Drive to reconnect with U.S. 17. 

• I-95 North to I-295 West exit closed: Drivers will detour to Airport Road and 
take I-95 South to connect with I-295 West. 

 
Closures scheduled Monday, April 1 and Tuesday, April 2 from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. the 
following morning:  

• I-95 North to I-295 East exit closed: Drivers will detour to Busch Drive to U.S. 
17 to East Port Road and take Pulaski Road to reconnect with I-295 East. 

• I-95 South to I-295 East exit closed: Drivers will detour to Airport Road to U.S. 
17 to New Berlin Road and take Pulaski Road to connect with I-295 East.  

• I-295 East closed: Drivers to I-95 South to Busch Drive to U.S. 17 to East Port 
Road and take Pulaski Road to reconnect with I-295 East. 

 
Please note that drivers on I-295 East can expect a new traffic pattern, as traffic will be 
diverted to the I-295 East collector/distributor road during the overnight hours of 
Sunday, March 31. Drivers are encouraged to slow down and pay close attention to the 
new signs and pavement markings. 
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This work is part of a new phase of construction on the I-95/I-295 North Interchange 
Operational Improvements project. The interchange upgrades are part of an important 
effort to promote economic growth and development in the region.  
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts may visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app. 
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